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02/01/2024 

 

RE: 3-4 Llanfoyst Street, Randwick NSW- Demolition and construction waste management plan 

To whom it may concern, 

We are confirming that the recent design changes to the subject development do not affect the existing DCWMP 

report strategies, hence no changes are required to the DCWMP report filed with the class 1 application.  

 

Craig Harris 

Principal  

Low Impact Development Consulting  


